
 

 

Come to the Ceremony to open East Garden Museum before True Mother leaves 
 
Drissa Kone 
December 5, 2016 
 

 
 

Dear families, 

 

We just received an additional information about tomorrow. True Mother is planning to have a small 

ceremony to open the East Garden museum tomorrow (Dec. 6th) at 1PM. Shortly after she will depart to 

Las Vegas. We'd like to invite all of our members to this event so we can celebrate with True Mother and 

be there for her as she departs. 

 

Hope to see you there! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 


